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Pupils of the 
week 

Joseph Twomey 

Skylah Thompson 

Felix Lambert 

Phoebe Chapman 

Charlie Tanfield 

Mikey Gallilee 

Stephanie Ferguson 

Tristan Cowley 

Home                          

discussion      

riddle             

Stan asked… 

What travels the world but 

always stays in the        

corner? 

It’s been a week of sharing our great practice! On Wednesday, five staff from the Enquire       

Learning Trust visited to carry out an Enquiry Walk in school, looking at children’s work, speaking 

with children, exploring the learning environment and seeing great teaching. They were very     

impressed with what they found and enjoyed being welcomed into the Roseberry family.             

On Wednesday and Thursday evening, teachers had the privilege of sharing children’s         

achievements and targets for the future with their parents. It was lovely to see so many people in 

the hall, looking through their children’s books and feeling proud!                           Mrs Channing      

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

A wonderful world book day!                                                                                                

My face hurt from smiling on Thursday morning as I welcomed children onto the       

playground. Instead of Roseberry uniforms, I was met with an array of characters from a 

wide range of books. The time and effort spent creating and sourcing children’s          

costumes was well worth it - the children looked amazing and were clearly proud of   

parents’ efforts! As I walked around school throughout the day, there was a real buzz of 

excitement but, amazingly, children were still able to concentrate upon their learning. 

How good is that?! 

Anyone for pancakes?                                                                                                         

Children in EYFS, Year One and Year Two had a great time at the annual village schools’ Pancake Races this 

week, held on the High Green. Thank you to everyone who worked hard to organize the event, volunteers and 

staff who supervised and encouraged the children, the Co-op for donating 200 crème eggs and our children for 

being fabulous! 

Well done to Fraser, Eve, Mia and Phoebe for raising money for the RSPCA by selling popcorn at break time! 

Brilliant Book Fair!                                                                                                         

Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Fair this week and to Mrs Davies for organising it! It’s 

lovely to see children enthused by books - there’s nothing better than snuggling down with a good 

book at the end of a busy day! The commission we earn from sales will be spent on new books for our school library.  

Summer Fair - we need your help!                                                                                                

If you would like to help RAFT with this exciting event, please email RAFT@roseberryacademy.org 

Learning about Fairtrade                                                                                                     

Thank you to the Co-op for visiting school this week to talk to our older children about 

Fairtrade. I wonder how many Fairtrade products you can see during one trip to the Co-op? 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                              

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 
 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Sports in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Please note: If you have signed for your child to 

attend a club, please let us know if they are    

unable to attend. Failure to do so results in staff 

searching the school for children                                    

that are at home!  Thank you.      

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm) 

 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hal              

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley) Simon Carson Sports School will be                    

running a holiday club at Roseberry on                  

15th, 16th, 17th April! 

Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Y1 – Y6 Homework Club in 

the meeting room in the 

Lower School 

(3pm - 3.45pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   
EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Unfortunately, our phone system is linked to the internet and so when we have problems with 

connectivity, our phones fail to work. Luckily, we have a mobile phone and so you are still able 

to contact us on 07815772865. 

Marie Curie daffodils will be on sale from Monday,                                                                           

raising money for a very worthwhile and important charity. 

MARCH 

11th 6pm RAFT meeting in the lower school staffroom – everyone is welcome to come along! 

12th School photographer in for whole class photos  

15th Red Nose Day! Children may wear red for the day and their red nose! (No money needed!) 

20th 5.30pm Academy Improvement Committee (Governors) meeting 

25th 1pm Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class dress rehearsal for school to watch                                                         

6pm RAFT meeting in the lower school staffroom – everyone is welcome to come along! 

26th 1.30pm Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class performance for parents                                                             
6pm Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class performance for parents 

APRIL 

1st 3.30pm RAFT Teacher Treasure Hunt in the village! 

5th 9am Easter assembly for parents                                                                                                                                  
Break up for the holidays. We return to school on Tuesday 23

rd April. 


